
STATEMENT REGARDING COVID-19

Opera Festival Scotland prioritise the health and safety of their 
team, participants and audience members. 
We work closely with our partners and venue and we always 
follow Government guidelines.

As such, should Covid-19 remain a major issue, preventing 
groups singing together, musicians playing together, and 
audiences attending together, Opera Festival Scotland will 
postpone their programme until it is safe to deliver. 

If this situation occurs, those who were invited to sing in the 
competition finals will be invited to sing on the amended 
competition dates, even if their age exceeds the guidelines of 
the date of the amended programme. 


